HEYBURN ELEMENTARY

KINDNESS MATTERS




HEYBURN ELEMENTARY DEMOGRAPHICS

NUMBERS OF STUDENTS
581 STUDENTS - Up from 563 last spring
Hispanic - 274 White - 28
Special Education - 49 FIT - 14
Migrant - 21 ELL - 109
FRL - 410

KINDERGARTEN - 91 in 5 sessions
1ST GRADE - 100 in 4 classes
2ND GRADE- 110 in 4 classes

3RD GRADE- 89 in 4 classes

4TH GRADE- - 94 in 3 classes

5TH GRADE- 97 in 3 classes
TOTAL - 581 students



SPRING ISIP READING RESULTS - GRADES K-3

TIER 3 TIER 2 TIER 1
KINDERGARTEN 40% 27% 34%
1st GRADE 26% 27% 48%
2nd GRADE 27% 22% 51%
3rd GRADE 19% 20% 61%

FALL SPRING
KINDERGARTEN 32.99 83
1ST GRADE 50.94 71
2ND GRADE 24.39 43

3RD GRADE 5211 66



SPRING ISAT PROFICIENT - GRADES 3,4 & 5

ELA MATH
3rd GRADE - 36% 38%
4th GRADE - 39% 34%
5th GRADE - 51% 45%

CHANGES

We have adjusted the master schedule to allow for a math intervention time and for an uninterrupted
reading block as per recommendations from Education Northwest. We have also rearranged our teacher
preps so there isn't a prep going on at the same time as lunch except for the last 15 min. when most
students are outside.



CHANGES CONT.

Our 3 new teachers this year are receiving in-school and district mentoring, and our 2nd yr. teachers are also continuing
with in-school and district mentoring.

The new ELA curriculum, Wonders, is more aligned with the core standards, and comes with 3 days of staff training. This
curriculum also provides interventions for all students, inc. ELL and Special Education. Our Literacy Initiative is also
providing for training from Education Northwest directly to each school and teacher to roll out this new curriculum. Qur
Instructional Coaches are receiving extensive training to be able to sustain and support the implementation of the new
curriculum. We're also receiving training from Marilyn Moncur in writing strategies throughout the year.

We're lucky to have 2 district elementary math leads in our building, Mrs. Gochnour and Mr. Greenwalt who are providing
training for math interventions.

We are starting a GT program for gr. 3-5 called the Genius Hour which will take place on Fridays. This focuses on those
students who qualify to be able to research and develop a topic which interests them.

We received an extra allocation in Sept. and after considerable deliberation with our 2nd, 4th, & 5th gr. teams, we decided
to hire 2 para-professionals which will focus their time in those 3 grades, since they have the largest no. of students.



